
2023 Santa barbara TREX
indigenous stipend program




Click Here to apply
Applications due September 6th, 5pM

Indigenous burning practices are integral to
sustainable land stewardship. Therefore, a goal of
the Santa Barbara TREX is to support Indigenous
people, fire practices, and burning objectives to
the greatest extent possible, including removing
barriers for participation in the week-long
intensive training event. When applying to the SB
TREX, Indigenous applicants will have the
opportunity to request financial support through
the Indigenous Stipend Program. Up to $2853 is
available per person to cover costs such as time
spent completing pre-event required coursework,
travel time, travel costs, and time away from
family and work responsibilities. 

To apply for the Indigenous Stipend Program, fill
out the full SB TREX application. Towards the
bottom of that application, there will be additional
prompts to apply for the stipend itself. Please
don’t hesitate to reach out with questions. You can
email the 2023 SB TREX burn boss, Sarah Gibson,
at sarah.gibson@tnc.org

UCSB Sedgwick reserve 

Saturday, Nov 11- Saturday, Nov 18, 2023

This TREX is supported by Promoting Ecosystem Resilience and Fire Adapted Communities Together, a cooperative agreement
between The Nature Conservancy, USDA Forest Service and agencies of the Department of the Interior.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL08_CFlI2bb9ItlP8y8ghk8duvBoBhNAIrmmcXasOV5GCDA/viewform
mailto:sarah.gibson@tnc.org

